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February 26th,1925.

Thomas llott Osborne, Esq., 
Auburn, Hew York.'

My dear Mr. Osbornes-
Thank you very much for

your note of February 24th.
I shall look forward with 

much pleasure to the book on Prisons which you 
are sending to me. It has not yet arrived but 
I am sure it will prove most interesting.

I enjoyed your lecture at 
McGill very much and am sorry I did not see more 
of you while you were in the city. IYours faithfully.
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